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HOUSING AUTHORITY OF BREVARD COUNTY CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER

Dear Valued Partners and Community Members,

The Housing Authority of Brevard County is pleased to announce that our Section 8
Department will soon be relocating to a new office. This move marks an exciting
step forward as we continue to grow and remain committed to providing
exceptional service to our families, landlords, and community partners.

Our new address will be:

Housing Authority of Brevard County
Section 8 Department
565 E University Blvd, Suite 101
Melbourne, FL 32901

Please note that the Section 8 Department will be closed from August 4 to
August 8, 2025, to accommodate our relocation.

During this time, in-person services will be unavailable. However, our team will
continue to monitor emails and phone messages and will prioritize urgent matters.

We sincerely appreciate your patience and support during this transition. We look
forward to serving you from our new location.

Thank you for your continued partnership.

Warm regards,
The Section 8 Department
Housing Authority of Brevard County
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